<Recipient’s name>

My name is Jennifer Whitlow and I’m a first year Computer Science major at Georgia Tech.  I am from Peachtree City, Georgia where I graduated from Starr’s Mill High School in May 2004.  I am a member of the Women@CC, the Big Sister/Little Sister program for women in the College of Computing, and the Undergrad Advisory Board for the Women@CC.  I am the Recruitment Committee Chair for the Undergrad Advisory Board.  I’m would like to congratulate you on your acceptance to Georgia Tech.  If you have any questions about Computer Science, Georgia Tech in general, or just questions about college and college life feel free to email me at gtg160x@mail.gatech.edu.  I hope to talk to you soon.
Thank you,

Jennifer Whitlow

